
 
  10 PIN BOWLING June 16th 2013 

 

13 keen bowlers turned up at Newtown Bowlerama for the June social event. On a 
damp, grey day this was a great venue. Once shoes were donned we began. There 
were varying styles and a number of us succeeded in polishing the gutters. The first 
game ended with team 2 being won by the only ‘sheila’ of the team. Well done 
Lynnda! The prestigious prizes were handed out to Lis (most improved), Bernie (most 
8’s), David Pyle (most consistent), Jenny (turkey – apparently this is a good thing!), 
John (lucky number), and Lynnda (most splits).  

We got great value for money with Lynnda negotiating a good deal for our group. 
Thanks Lynnda for your organisation, it was thoroughly enjoyable.  

 


